
 
 

The first Leaf Removal for Arrowood HOA common areas 

and from the curb at homes, will take place on   

November 18 & 19, 2024. 

 

All homeowners may rake their leaves to the curb areas 

the day before and the contractor will remove them at no 

charge on these days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
(Please remind your neighbors to register with Sequioa at 
https://sequoia.cincwebaxis.com so they will also get our 

reminder emails.) 

 

 

Thank you! 

Sequoia Management Company 

 

 

  


